Reply ID: p8ay

Dear corka00,

Thank you so much for your kind comments. Please keep reading the blog and leave your thoughts and comments as I need to know what the "people" think. There is definately something that you can do to be of assistance to me at this time. Could you please go to the "State House" website and obtain for me a listing of all the State Senators and State Representatives with their email addresses and state house room numbers. This would be extremely helpful at this time. The Mass. Taxpayers Association used to put out a guide that I have used for years, but the ceased publishing it last year. My "info" is outdated (2012). Please mail the list to me after you print it out. My "snail mail" address is:

Timothy J. Muise, W66927 MCI Shirley PO Box 1218 Shirley, MA 01464-1218

I can always use someone to do minor internet tasks and send emails. If that is something you can do from time to time please let me know. I am doing the best I can in here with extremely limited resources and your assistance could well prove invaluable.

Thank you again and I'll be hoping to hear from you soon.

In Struggle,

Timothy J. Muise